
Life is a Beach… Enjoy the Waves 

 

Dear Parents of 2017 graduates,  

Each year the Taylor High School PTO honors the graduating class by hosting a Senior Night 

in the spring. This special event includes dinner, the reading and presentation of the senior  
superlatives, reflections of memories submitted by the students, as well as the showing of 

the senior-class DVD. Senior Night-will-be held on Saturday, April 29, 2017-at 6:00 P.M. in-
the Three Rivers Elementary Cafeteria.  

The cafeteria will be transformed into our theme: "Life is a Beach… Enjoy the Waves!” 

The senior DVD, which is shown each year at Senior Night and the Baccalaureate ceremony, is 

a special keepsake filled with photo memories from the students' school days. In order to 
create the DVD, we count on the contribution of favorite pictures from students and parents. 

Due to the fact that it takes about a month to create the DVD and several weeks to burn them 
on a DVD, we are requesting pictures to be submitted NO LATER THAN MONDAY, March 13, 

2017.   We are sorry, but late pictures will not be accepted. For those who have the ability, it 
is preferred that pictures be scanned and sent electronically to ascheurer@roadrunner.com. 

We prefer that they are in a zip folder or sent as a jpeg. Other pictures can be mailed to the  
address below. You can also turn pictures into the office in and envelope labeled Senior Night  

Attention: Holly Simms.  When sending the original pictures, please mark the name of your child  
on the back of each picture using a pencil or pen or a label, no marker. Regardless of whether or  

not your child plans to attend Senior Night or you are not ordering a DVD, we would like to  
include each Taylor/Great Oaks senior in the DVD.  

Seven pictures are specifically requested. Send what you can! Your original pictures will be  
returned to you at-Senior Night or Baccalaureate. If you do not receive them, you may pick  
them up in the office at Taylor after those dates.  

Please number and label each picture accordingly:  
1. Baby picture-individual/wallet size to be copied and used as a table place 

card.  
2. Toddler picture  
3. Elementary or middle school picture  

4. High school group shot- sport, club, or activity  
5. Picture of child with parents or entire family  

6. Friends group shot  
7. Senior picture- individual shot  

 
 

 

 



If mailing pictures, please send them to or call Amy with question at 617-1358.  
Amy Scheurer  
8281 Jordan  
Cleves, Ohio 45002 
 
You can also place in an envelope and turn into Mrs. Litteral.  Make sure pictures are in an 
envelope with your name. 
 

The cost of Senior Night is $25.00 which includes dinner, a photo memory, senior gift and special  

treats during the evening. The senior DVD is an additional $5.00 each. Due to limited space, this  

tradition is held only for the senior students. Please complete the form below and include cash  

or check-payable to Taylor High School PTO.  

The reservation form/DVD form can be turned into the office at any time or on April 10, 11 or 

12, 2017 in the cafeteria at the concession stand. PTO members will be there accepting the 

reservations and taking seating arrangements during lunches. 

             

Please detach here  

Student Name: _____________________________________________________________ 

Street Address: _____________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number: _____________________________________________________________ 

 

Reservation for Senior Night- Taylor/ Great Oaks Seniors Only: $ _________________($25.00 each) 

       # of DVD’s:_____ $_________ 

       Total paid (Cash/Check) $___________ 

 

 

 
 

 

 


